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Hi Matthew
 
I have attached the information that was sent to the JRPP. I have also attached further
information sent to the Panel for consideration on 26 May 2016.
 
In terms of the West Oxford Street Precinct Study – this was done in conjunction with the
Government Architects Office.
 
Laura Locke
Team Leader, Sydney Region East
Planning Services
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From: Matthew Todd-Jones 
Sent: Tuesday, 13 November 2018 8:07 AM
To: Amanda Harvey 
Cc: Laura Locke 
Subject: 194-214 Oxford Street, Bondi Junction Planning Proposal Review
 
Good morning Amanda,
 
Further to the Commission’s meeting with the Department on Friday, I would be grateful if you
could provide me with the following information as soon as possible:

Were there any supporting reports considered by the JRPP in their decision dated 31 May
2016, which I have attached to this email?
Did the Department have any role in the West Oxford Street Precinct study that was
undertaken by Council in 2014?

 
Regards,



Matthew
 
Matthew Todd-Jones | Team Leader
 

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000
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